
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 26, 2022 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Due to the continued repairs being performed on a water line break, water service to 

residents and businesses in the affected areas from Palermo Drive to Prater Road and 

Maplewood Drive south to interstate, could be interrupted for the next several hours. We 

ask for your patience in this matter as our crews work diligently and safely to repair the 

leak.  
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